
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 4:44:52 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 7:18 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Donna Mundie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I support mitigation measures/phasing in the elimination of the Seasonal Rate Class thereby mitigating the estimated
increase to my bill.

Hydro One Networks report filed on October 15, 2020 proposes to mitigation measures for customers who are
expected to see a total bill increase of more that 10 percent.

My family owns a seasonal cabin for over 30 years.  It is  a truely seasonal cabin and is used as such.

Thank you for your consideration.
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